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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

12-Hour Overnight Closure of Gilman Street at the I-80 Gilman Interchange 

in Berkeley November 11-12, 2022 
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY – Caltrans has scheduled to close Gilman Street overnight for 12 

hours at the Interstate 80 interchange in Berkeley on Friday and Saturday on November 

11th and November 12th, 2022. 

 

Gilman Street will be closed in both directions starting at 8 p.m. on Friday, November 

11th, and ending at 8 a.m. on Saturday, November 12th. 

 

During the closure, vehicles will not be able to access eastbound I-80 from Gilman 

Street. Also, vehicles on eastbound I-80 will not be able to use the Gilman exits. At least 

one lane on eastbound I-80 will be closed during the closure. 
 

However, the westbound Gilman onramps and offramps remain accessible to vehicles 

via detour routes and westbound I-80 will remain open at all times. 

 

The purpose of the closure is to repair the damaged bridge girder to the I-80 freeway 

overpass at Gilman Street that occurred in July when a flatbed truck carrying an 

excavator hit the overcrossing.  

 

Detours: 

 

Westbound motorists on I-80 going to Berkeley will be detoured to use southbound West 

Frontage Road and eastbound University Ave in Berkeley.   

 

(Continued on next page) 



 

Motorists who wish to access eastbound I-80 from Gilman Street will be detoured to take 

the southbound West Frontage Road and follow the detour signs to eastbound 

University Avenue and then left onto northbound San Pablo Avenue, continue on San 

Pablo Avenue for about 1 mile, then left onto westbound Marin Avenue, then continue 

on Marin Avenue for ¼ mile then enter eastbound I-80.  

 

Motorists traveling to westbound I-80 from Gilman Street will be detoured onto 

southbound Eastshore Highway, then left onto eastbound Cedar Street, then right onto 

southbound San Pablo Avenue, and right onto westbound University Avenue, continue 

on westbound University Avenue to access I-80.  

 

Motorists traveling to eastbound I-80 from Gilman Street will be detoured onto 

northbound Eastshore Highway, continue on Eastshore Highway and then left onto 

Buchanan Street. Enter I-80 from Buchanan Street.   

 

 
 

### 
 

| CleanCA.com | #BeWorkZoneAlert | Twitter | Facebook | YouTube | 
 

Janis Mara 

Public Information Officer, Alameda County 

Janis.Mara@dot.ca.gov 
 

 

https://cleancalifornia.dot.ca.gov/
https://twitter.com/hashtag/beworkzonealert
https://mobile.twitter.com/CaltransHQ
https://www.facebook.com/CaltransHQ
https://www.youtube.com/user/CaltransVideo
mailto:Cheryl.Chambers@dot.ca.gov


California Department of Transportation 

District 4 – Bay Area 

Division of External Affairs 

111 Grand Avenue 

Oakland, CA 94612 

 
 
 
 
 


